TOWN OF KIRKLAND
COUNTY OF ONEIDA, STATE OF NEW YORK

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, in Accordance with Section 202-b of the
New York State Town Law, the Town Board of the Town of Kirkland, Oneida
County, New York (the “Town”) will conduct a Public Hearing on September 8§,
2025 at 5 pm at the Town of Kirkland Municipal Building, located at 3699 State
Route 12B, Clinton, New York in regard to the proposed Local Law No. 1 of 2025,
a Local Law to override the tax levy limit established in General Municipal Law
§3-c.

The Public Hearing will be held to hear all persons interested in the override
of the real property tax levy limit. A copy of the proposed Local Law is available
for inspection in the Office of the Town Clerk, 100 N. Park Row, Clinton, NY.

Dated: August 12, 2025

By Order of the Town Board of
The Town of Kirkland

Oneida County, New York
Donna B. Maxam, Clerk



